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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 30, 2020 
 
 
April 2020 Distribution  
 
McLeod Lake Indian Band Chief & Council is pleased to offer a  
April 2020 Distribution in the amount of $500.00 to all of its members in 
common.  
 

Please note that cheques will be postdated for April 17th, 2020. 
 

NO EXCEPTIONS will be made for early release or distribution. 
 

All cheques will be mailed due to the office being closed due to COVID-19. 
 

For members who DO NOT have a mailing address, your cheque will be held 
at McLeod Lake office, please contact Kathy Parkinson to provide an 

address. T: 250-750-6843 or kparkinson@mlib.ca 
 

Please accept this Distribution as Financial Assistance for your  
COVID-19 necessities.  

 
At this time there will not be an increase as we are uncertain of how long 
the pandemic is going to last, and the Band needs be cautious of spending 
money at this time. Chief and Council will continue to meet to ensure the 
best interests of their Membership. Monthly Distribution will be reviewed 

at these meetings, after reviewing the Financial position of the Band.  
 
Kathy Parkinson, Finance Director 
McLeod Lake Indian Band 


